
From: Mann, Ryan
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; Camille J Bryant; rhaskell@concho.com
Cc: Matt Green (mgreen@2m-environmental.com)
Subject: RE: Plains COG Becknell State COM 3H Release Site (1RP-5109)
Date: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 9:44:01 AM

NMSLO agrees with no further stipulations.
 
Ryan Mann
Remediation Specialist
Field Operation Division
(575) 392-3697
(505) 699-1989
New Mexico State Land Office
2827 N. Dal Paso Suite 117
Hobbs, NM 88240
 

From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD [mailto:Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 9:38 AM
To: Camille J Bryant <CJBryant@paalp.com>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>;
rhaskell@concho.com
Cc: Matt Green (mgreen@2m-environmental.com) <mgreen@2m-environmental.com>
Subject: RE: Plains COG Becknell State COM 3H Release Site (1RP-5109)
 
Good morning Ms. Bryant:
 
Thank you for the concise summary. NMOCD grants backfill approval for the currently excavated
area for 1RP-5109, in order to complete release characterization/delineation.
 
Approval from NMSLO required. NMSLO may have additional concerns or stipulations.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Camille J Bryant 
Sent: Friday, September 7, 2018 10:55 AM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD ; rmann@slo.state.nm.us; rhaskell@concho.com
Cc: Matt Green (mgreen@2m-environmental.com) 
Subject: Plains COG Becknell State COM 3H Release Site (1RP-5109)
 
Good Morning,
 
This email is a follow up to the phone conversation on September 5, regarding remediation activities
at the Plains Pipeline COG Becknell State COM 3H Release Site (1RP-5109). The site is located in Unit
Letter K, Sec. 5, T21S, R33E of Lea County New Mexico. The crude oil release was attributed to
packing failure on the Tri-Plex pump which resulted in a release of approximately 6.8 barrels of
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crude oil with approximately 4 barrels recovered. Due to safety concerns associated with various
structures including but not limited to lacts, pumps, electrical lines, tanks and pipelines, Plains is
requesting NMOCD and NMSLO approval to backfill the excavated area with non-impacted, locally
obtained soil. The pump skid will be temporarily relocated (with COG approval) and the release will
be vertically delineated. Attached are the Site Location Map (Figure 1), Soil Sample Location Map
(Figure 2) and Soil Chemistry Table for your convenience.
 
With NMOCD and NMSLO approval, Plains will commence with the described activities. On
completion of the described activities, a Work Plan will be submitted to the NMOCD and NMSLO.
 
Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
 
Respectfully,
 
Camille J. Bryant
Remediation Supervisor
Plains All American
505 N. Big Spring, Suite 600
Midland, Texas 79701
Office: 432.221.7924
Cell: 575.441.1099
 

Attention:
The information contained in this message and/or attachments is intended
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you received this in error,
please contact the Plains Service Desk at 713-646-4444 and delete the
material from any system and destroy any copies.
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